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On March 25, 2020, in response to the COVID-19 outbreak, the Internal Revenue Service published a comprehensive New Release 
to outline the details of its People First Initiative.  

This initiative provides broad and needed relief to taxpayers in many areas related to tax payment and collection matters. 

If you have any questions, please contact Bodman attorneys Wayne Roberts at (248) 743-6039 or wroberts@bodmanlaw.com or 
Emily Kwolek (248) 743-6048 or ekwolek@bodmanlaw.com 
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